
From: Multifamily RHIIP [mailto:MultifamilyRHIIP@HUD.GOV]  

Sent: Friday, August 19, 2011 2:26 PM 
To: MFH-RHIIP-TIPS-L@hudlist.hud.gov 

Subject: RHIIP Listserv #258 - Notice on Bed Bugs Issued 
 

RHIIP Listserv Posting 
#258                                                                                                                                                            
                
                                                                                                                                                                    
     August 19, 2011 

  

Welcome to the MULTIFAMILY HOUSING RENTAL HOUSING INTEGRITY IMPROVEMENT 
PROJECT (RHIIP) LISTSERV that brings you up-to-date RHIIP related publications, news, information 
and occupancy tips in an effort to help reduce errors in rent determinations and subsidy calculations. 

 
 

Notice on Bed Bugs Issued 
 

Housing Notice 2011-20, Guidelines on Bed Bug Control and Prevention in HUD Insured and 
Assisted Multifamily Housing, has been issued today, August 19, 2011. This Notice provides 
information and references to best practices regarding the prevention and control of bed bug 
infestations. It also provides guidance on the rights and responsibilities of HUD, Owners and 
Management Agents (O/As) and tenants with regard to bed bug infestations. The Notice has 
been attached and is also available on HUDCLIPS at 
http://portal.hud.gov/hudportal/documents/huddoc?id=11-20hsgn.pdf. 
 

 
  

You can view the RHIIP Tips Archives, under "Listserv-Multifamily RHIIP Tips" at 
http://www.hud.gov/offices/hsg/mfh/rhiip/mfhrhiip.cfm 

Please encourage others to sign-up for the Listserv, so they too can receive current RHIIP related 
information from HUD http://www.hud.gov/subscribe/mailinglist.cfm 

  

Please do not reply to this email.   This email account will not respond to incoming messages. 

 

We hope that you will want to continue receiving information from HUD. We safeguard our lists and do 
not rent, sell, or permit the use of our lists by others, at any time, for any reason. If you wish to be taken 
off this mail list, please go here or 
http://www.hud.gov/subscribe/signup.cfm?listname=Multifamily%20Housing%20RHIIP%20(Rental%2
0Housing%20Intergrity%20Improvement%20Program)%20Tips&LIST=MFH-RHIIP-TIPS-L 


